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Rice, Robin (PUC)

From: Dan & Susan Pederson <pedlar6962@Iloretel.net>
Sent: Monday, June 03, 2013 9:09 AM

To: #PUC_Public Comments

Subject: PUC Docket IP6687

Dear Mr. Haar,

We are sending this message regarding the Matter of the Large Wind Energy Conversation System Site Permit and the
High Voltage Transmission Line Route Permit issued to Noble Flatt Hill I, LCC, PUC Docket number/s: IP6687/CN-08-951,
IP6687/TL-08-988, IP6687/WS-08-1134. Our home is on the proposed high voltage transmission route, Highway 9
North.

We have conflicted feelings about the proposed development of Noble Flatt Hill. On the one hand, we are both aware
of the need for the development of alternative sources of energy and support the State of Minnesota working to
develop wind energy. However, we are frustrated by the fact that the state has chosen to offer a permit to a for-profit
company to build this wind farm and high voltage power line. A high voltage power line on our property will
undoubtedly decrease our home/property value and we have received no communication as to how we might be
compensated for this.

We do not feel it is fair for the state to ask us to take a certain financial loss while providing a for-profit venture to an out
of state company. For this reason we do not support these extensions.

Sincerely,

Susan Larson Pederson & Daniel Pederson
2985 Highway 9 N

Glyndon, MN 56547




